
WINSLOW TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL 
10 Coopers Folly Road Atco, New Jersey 08004-2620 

Phone:  (856) 767-1850 Fax:  (856) 767-5670 
  

 
  
January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Students who are enrolled in Advanced Placement (AP) level courses are expected to pay the cost of 
taking their AP exams.  The cost for each exam is $94.00.  The cost for students who qualify for the 
free/reduced lunch program is $21.00, which may be reduced at a later date.  If your child is 
enrolled in more than one AP course, payment will need to be multiplied by the number of exams 
he/she wishes to take.  The cost of the exam(s) is the responsibility of the student.  The testing 
schedule on the reverse side of this sheet is provided for your convenience.  Please be advised that 
in order to earn credit from Camden County College, students enrolled in AP Biology and/or AP 
Environmental Science classes are required to earn a final average grade of at least an 83 (B), buy 
credit from Camden County College through enrollment in the High School Plus Program and earn a 
score of 3, 4, or 5 on the AP exam. 
 
As indicated on page 11 of the 2017-18 Program of Studies, students enrolled in AP courses are 
required to take the AP examination in order to receive AP weight for GPA purposes.  Those students 
who do not take the examination will receive the weight of an honors level course.  In other words, for 
a student to receive AP weight for their AP class, it is required that a student sit for the AP exam(s) in 
which they are enrolled.   
 
Please adhere to the following registration process: 
 
■ Complete and sign the attached form.  Do not leave any information blank.  
     
■ Payment will be collected January 14th through March 22nd.  Fees collected after this 

window could incur a $45.00 late registration fee. 
 
■ Payments may be made by check or money order to: Winslow Township School District. NO 

CASH 
 
■ Deliver completed registration forms and payment to Mrs. Norlin in the WTHS School 

Counseling Office.  Registration information will not be accepted from a third party.  
Registration.   

 
Please direct all questions to Mrs. Norlin, AP Testing Coordinator, at (856) 767-1850 ext. 8108 or you 
may visit the AP website at www.apstudent.collegeboard.org.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mr. Dawkins                      Carrie Norlin 
Assistant Principal         AP Test Coordinator 
 
 


